
Review of Eligibility for License Plates for People with Disabilities; HB 2727

HB 2727 replaces language requiring review every three years of eligibility for a special 
license plate or placard issued to a person with a disability or a person responsible for the 
transportation  of  a  person  with  a  disability.  The  new  language  requires  the  Secretary  of 
Revenue to issue rules and regulations  on eligibility  determination  that  comply with federal 
requirements  in  23  CFR  §  1235.4,  which  includes  a  requirement  for  periodic  renewal  of 
placards.
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